
 

7th July 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This week:    

      

  This week, the children have been discovering mood, beat and 

rhythm within music. The have learnt how the beat acts as a 

heartbeat and that the rest of the music relies on it. 

In Maths, we have revisited some of the maths that the children 

find tricky and we have made posters to help remind them how to 

solve problems.  

In English, the children have been editing and typing up their farm 

animal descriptions as well as writing letters to you all for our 

school reports. 

We have also had great fun redrafting our clay animals – even I 

couldn’t resist. Here is mine and Mrs Sutherland’s animals, the 

children’s animals are a secret until the hoe down! 

   


